
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

The Gruffalo Theatre Trip to the Theatre Royal – Bury St Edmunds 
Friday 28th March 2025 

 
This year we are again hoping to give every child the opportunity to gain a broader experience 
of Theatre and we are very pleased to have booked for Antarctica Class to visit the Theatre 
Royal in Bury St Edmunds to see The Gruffalo on Friday 28th March 2025.   
 
The Friends of the School have kindly covered the cost of the tickets for this performance but 
we do need to ask for a donation of £12.50 per child to cover the cost of the coach transport 
to and from the Theatre Royal. This is available to pay under ‘Trips’ on Arbor. 
 
The performance is at 1.30pm.  The children will have an early lunch at school before 
travelling to the Theatre Royal.  We hope to return to school in time for the end of the school 
day. 
 
Please follow this link: https://forms.office.com/e/Q8KZhxHmGU to a Google Form to give 

permission for your child to attend the trip. This is to reduce our paper waste by removing 

the need for reply slips.  

 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 

Rachel Hutchings 
English Subject Leader 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/Q8KZhxHmGU

